
Twelfth meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 7: 2016 biennial assessment and overview of 
climate finance flows

Outcome of the discussions

• SCF members and observers participating in the breakout group provided comments and inputs related to the structure and 

substance of the zero order draft and had a discussion on the structure and flow of the outline of the summary and 

recommendations, including discussions on potentially adding a short section on the context of the biennial assessment and 

overview of climate finance flows at the beginning of the summary and recommendations. 

Agreements reached in the breakout group

The breakout group agreed on the following:

• A draft outline of the summary and recommendations will be prepared inter-sessionally by the co-facilitators, with the support 

of the secretariat, for consideration by the SCF at its thirteenth meeting.

Next steps:

• SCF members and observers are invited to send any written inputs on the zero order draft to the Secretariat. 

• Discussions on the zero order draft of the technical report will continue at the BA technical meeting on the 8th of April 2016. 


